NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, September 10, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. or as soon thereafter as
the matter may be heard, the Nevada County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to
consider adoption of a resolution to form the Red Dog Road Underground Utilities District. The
Board of Supervisors shall consider all objections and protests, if any, to the proposed district
formation. Any interested person shall be permitted to present written and/or oral testimony.

The public meeting will be held at the Eric Rood Administration Center Board of Supervisor
Chambers, located at 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City.

Any person wishing to offer testimony on this matter may submit comments to the Clerk of the
Board in advance of the meeting by:
1) Writing a letter to the Clerk of the Board, 950 Maidu Avenue, Ste. 200, Nevada City, CA
95959; or
2) Emailing BOS.PublicComment(@nevadacountyca.gov.

After the agenda for this meeting posts on the Board of Supervisors’ website, you may submit
comments to the Clerk of the Board by:

1) Writing a letter to the Clerk of the Board;

2) Emailing BOS.PublicComment{@nevadacountyca.gov;

3) Leaving an eComment at www.nevadacountyca.gov/boardmeetings.

In order for comments to be entered into the administrative record of the meeting, they must be
received no later than 4:00 p.m. the day before the meeting.

During the September 10, 2024 public hearing, you may provide live public comments by:
1) Calling 1 (530) 270-3474 and waiting on standby to be admitted into the meeting remotely;
2) Attending the public hearing at the Eric Rood Administrative Center Board Chambers.

Please provide your name, City or District of residence, and reference the Red Dog Road
Underground Utilities District public hearing as your topic of interest.

A hearing at the Board of Supervisors meeting is required for establishment of the Utility
Undergrounding District. All affected parcel owners are required to be notified by Certified Mail in
advance of the Underground Utility District formation hearing. Comments will be heard and
considered by the Board of Supervisors at the September 10, 2024 public hearing. the Board of
Supervisors will decide whether to establish the Undergrounding Utility District.

In addition, an informational meeting will be held August 28, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the Eric Rood
Administrative Center Board Chambers. All affected property owners are hereby invited to attend
this n¥geting that will provide information on the project and provide the public with an opportunity
to ask and have questions answered about the project.
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